
CONTACT US 
OFFICE HOURS: Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. / Closed on Saturday and Sunday / Off ice: 309-762-2362 

Fax: 309-757-5502 /  Email :  shchurch@sacredheartmoline.org / Website:  www.sacredheartmoline.org 

Church: 1307 17th Avenue /  Mol ine, I l  61265 / Mai l ing Address: 1608 13th Street /  Mol ine, I l  61265 

Lord, let your mercy be on us, as we place our trust in you

Parish 
 Mission Statement 

We at Sacred Heart parish 
are a welcoming and 
diverse community rooted 
in our Catholic Faith and 
rich heritage. Through 
worship, evangelization, 
m in i s t r i es ,  se rv i ce , 
parochial education, and 
lifelong faith formation, 
we are called to build the 
kingdom of Jesus in this 
time and place. 

Welcome  
To Our Parish! 

We pray that you enjoy cele-
brating with us this weekend. 
Whether you are new to the 
community or live here, know 
that you are invited to join 
our Parish family. Please be 
sure to introduce yourself to 
Father after Mass. You may 
register with us by dropping in 
or calling our Parish  Office  
during the week at 309-762-
2362, or you may pick up a 
registration form in the front 
vestibule of the church in our 
pamphlet rack. If you are just 
visiting for the weekend, we 
hope you enjoyed your visit 
with us and consider us your 
òhome away from homeó. 



 

SACRED HEART PARISH WELCOMES YOU 

Dear Parishioner, 

     I would like to congratulate 
the members of our Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults 
class who are participating in the 
Rite of Election.  This ceremony 
marks the time when the 
Catechumens ask that they may 
come into the church at Easter. 
The church community accepts 
their request and promises to help them through the final 
preparations.   

     During the six weeks of Lent, the persons seeking the 
sacraments of initiation try to live the most authentic 
Christian life possible.  They do this by praying, practicing 
charity, by fasting and living a simpler life.  All of this 
helps them to know what it will be like to live their 
Christian vocation out the rest of their lives. 

     Our Baptismal Area will be a point of focus in the days 
ahead.  We take the water out of the fount and we seal it.  
We set it up like a desert to remind us that this is a time of 
self-denial and prayer for us all.   

     Lent is not just a time to meditate on the Passion of 
Jesus.  It is a time to participate in it in some small way.  
Self-denial is not a burden that we carry.  In many ways, it 
is an entering into a healthier way of living.   

     I hope we can all make good use of these six weeks so 
that we grow in our relationship with the Lord.  If we stick 
to our penance it will bear fruit. Please pray for our 
Catechumens by name.  We will be listing those names in 
our various publications.  If you meet them in church 
encourage them. 

Blessings, 
Fr. Mark 

Sunday, March 5 - First Sunday of Lent 

7:00 a.m.  ÀIn Memory of the Coryn & Foley Families/Jim & Gloria Coryn 
9:00 a.m. ÀSpecial Intentions of the People of Sacred Heart 

11:00 a.m.  ÀCarl Raskie/Family 

Monday, March 6 - Lenten Weekday 

6:30 a.m. ÀJacqueline Fields/Judy Sokol 
8:30 a.m. ÀDaniel Leemans/John Calen 

Tuesday, March 7 - Lenten Weekday/Sts. Perpetua & Felicity 

6:30 a.m. ÀFatherôs Day Spiritual Bouquet/Barb VanHyfte 
8:30 a.m.  ÀSpecial Intention of Judy Hourigan/Judy 

Wednesday, March 8 - Lenten Weekday 
6:30 a.m. ÀMotherôs Day Spiritual Bouquet/Carey Cavins 
8:30 a.m. ÀAlbert Aubry/Pat & Mary Beth Murphy 

Thursday, March 9ñLenten Weekday/St. Frances of Rome 
6:30 a.m. ÀChuck Slentz/Mary Ann Smith 

8:30 a.m. ÀRalph Dufour/Frank Dewele 
SETON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL MASS 

Friday, March 10 - Lenten Weekday 

6:30 a.m.  ÀDonna Wambeke/Virginia Nelson 
9:00 a.m. ÀMike Sottos/Evanoff Family 

SETON MIDDLE SCHOOL MASS 

Saturday, March 11 - Lenten Weekday 
8:30 a.m. ÀDorothy Garvis/Sacred Heart A&R Society 
4:00 p.m.  ÀRay Ireland/Family 

Sunday, March 12 - Second Sunday of Lent 

7:00 a.m.  ÀDavid Morris/Dan & Connie Morris 
9:00 a.m. ÀSpecial Intentions of the People of Sacred Heart 

11:00 a.m.  ÀAll Souls Mass Intention 

THE WEARING OF THE GREEN 
MARCH GATHERING - S.H. RETIREESô 

 
All retirees are invited to join together at 
Culemans Fellowship Hall on Thursday, 
March 9, 2017. Fellowship begins at 
11:30am with a delicious pork chop 
dinner catered by Mulkeys Restaurant 
served at noon. Additional fellowship and 
card bingo will continue until 2:00pm. 

Cost of the dinner is $9.00 and PREPAID 
RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER 
THAN MARCH 3, 2017. Checks should be made out to 
ñSacred Heart Retireesò and sent to Peggy Womack (3715 
35th Street, Apt. #4, Moline, IL 61265-5463). 
Cancellations should be made with Peggy at (309-764-
5696). Please join us to share your friendship and ideas. 
Newcomers are always welcome. Questions? Call Joyce 
McCormick (309-373-3405).  



FINANCIAL OFFICER 
Bobbie Vidmar 

PARISH STAFF: Suzie Budde,  
Stephanie Hill, Kate Schaefer 

MAINTENANCE: Dan Morris 

MUSIC DIRECTORS 
Suzie Budde and Cheryl Bolt 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
Jane Barrett/Principal 
Mary Cornelis/Assistant 

TRUSTEES 
Connie Morris                    309-799-5865 
Jim Watson                        309-721-0554 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Mike Steffen (Chair)          309-235-4804 
Fr. Mark DeSutter              309-762-2362 
Jeannine Day                    309-764-2242 
Al Gorgal                           309-762-1260 
Liz Lareau                          309-797-3702 
Larry Lorensen                  309-762-6218 
Don Lewis                          309-230-6200 
Joni Mack                          309-236-3614 
Denise Maynard                309-762-3227 
Favi Nache                        309-230-2254 
Kory Schultz                      309-558-8532 
Carolyn Wilson                  309-756-7692 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday: 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. and by 
appointment. Call the Parish Office at 
(309) 762-2362. (During Lent: Every 
Wednesday from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 
p.m.) 

RCIA 
(Rite of Christian Initiation for 

Adults) 

Persons wishing to learn more about the 
Catholic Faith, or to join our Catholic 
community please call the Parish 
Center. 

PARISH PHOTO POLICY 
Occasionally our Sacred Heart 
Photographers take pictures at our 
parish social events and liturgies. These 
photos will be used with the intention of 
publishing them on our web-site or in our 
monthly newsletter. Anyone not wanting 
their or their family membersô photos 
published should contact the Lee Parish 
Center, 762-2362. If we do not hear from 
you, we will assume that we have your 
permission to use the photos. Thank 
you! 

BAPTISM: Sunday after the 11:00 

a.m. Mass. Parents must be registered 
and active parishioners. Baptismal 
Instruction classes are held on the 
third Tuesday of the following  months: 
March, June, September, January 
(2017). 

WEDDINGS: Couples should 

contact the Parish Office at least six (6) 
months prior to the proposed date. 

Ɂ(ÛɯÐÚɯÞÙÐŲÌÕȯɯ3ÏÌɯ+ÖÙËȮɯàÖÜÙɯ&ÖËȮɯÚÏÈÓÓɯàÖÜɯÞÖÙÚÏÐ×ɯÈÕËɯÏÐÔɯ

ÈÓÖÕÌɯÚÏÈÓÓɯàÖÜɯÚÌÙÝÌȭɂɯ,ÈŲÏÌÞɯƘȯƕƔ 

Weekly Budget                                                        $19,713.00 

Feb 20 ð Feb 26                                                       $20,393.00 

Over/Under                                                            $     680.00 

Year-to-date: 

July 1, 2016 through Feb 26, 2017 

Budget: $689,960 ~ Actual: $661,270 ~ Under($28,690) 

Tempted between the riches and power of this world and 

service to God, Jesus chose service to His Father.  If we wish to 

truly follow Jesus, we, too, must decide to turn away from 

power and riches and put God at the center of our lives.  How is 

God calling you to serve? 

Stewardship Of Treasure 

POPE FRANCISõ  
PRAYER INTENTION FOR 

MARCH 2017 

Support for 
Persecuted Christians. 
That persecuted Christians 
may be supported by the 
prayers and material help 
of the whole Church. 

Please remember to keep 

up with the offertory 

pledges that were made in 

November.  This is very 

important for  our 

parishes finances. 

St. Maryôs Church in Rock 
Island, is having a St. Pat-
rick Day Mass on March 
18th, 2017 at 10:00am. The 
Altar and Rosary Society 
is serving Coffee, Juice, 
Milk and Donuts in 
Schroeder Hall from 9:00 
a.m. until 11:30 a.m. Cash 
Donations. Any questions 
please call Helen Boden, 
788-3322. 

The Second Feeding of Godôs 
Children Event, hosted by the 
Catholic Order of Foresters Ct. 1691 
and Seton Catholic School will be 
March 20 through March 25, 2017. 
From March 20 through March 24, 
Seton Students are asked to donate 

food or monetary gifts to benefit St. Maryôs Food Pantry. 

On March 25, we will be holding a Food and Blood 
Drive. The Blood Drive will support the Mississippi 
Valley Reginal Blood Center. This will take place in 
Culemans Memorial Hall, 1400 16th Avenue, Moline, IL 
from 8:30am to 12:00noon. With 20 units or more 
collected, Seton Catholic School will receive $250.00. 

Please contact Tom DeLille at 309-762-9886 or Julie 
Frutiger at 309-797-6586 for advanced times. Blood 
donations can be given the week before or after using the 
code 022 at your local Mississippi Valley Blood Center. 

Looking for a way to make a REAL difference this Lent?  Join with Sacred Heart Pro-Life to 
DEFEND LIFE! End the scourge of abortion here in our home cities!  
 

40 Days for Lifeð a campaign of prayer and fasting to end abortion. 

 
Can YOU designate one hour each week: 
.... to pray to save the lives of babies?  
é to pray to save the souls of Moms and Dads led astray? 
é to pray to save the souls of those who work at the abortion center? 
é to pray to CLOSE the Abortion Center in Bettendorf, the planned parenthood 
facility? 
Pray, and offer sacrifices particularly during their hours of operation:  
Monday 10-7, Tues, Thurs and Friday 8-5.  Prayers can be offered from home or church or onsite.  
PRAY! éespecially the Rosary for the Unborn (www.rosaryoftheunborn.com) 



PEW PALS MARCH MEETING 
The next Pew Pal meeting is scheduled for  
Tuesday March 7, 2017. This ministry is 
open to all whoôs interested in doing a little 
handy work in and around our parish and 
school facilities To inquire about this 
ministry contact Mr. Don Lewis at 230-
6200. 

HAPPENINGS IN OUR PARISH 
4:00 pm - Saturday, March 11, 2017 
 Reader 1: Ron DeMeyer Reader 2: Doug Spears 
 Eucharist: Celebrant, Sandy Carlsten, Frank DeVooght 
  Anne Lilius, Denise Maynard, Mike Maynard 
  Bill Peiffer, Thomas Buckmeyer/Choir 
 Music: Cantors/Accompanist 

 Servers: Christian Lilius, Gabby Lilius, Natali Chung 
 Ushers: Bob Rioux, Bob Boden, Al Gorgal, Joe Montag 
  Joe Ryan, Jim Veto, Dan Wessel 
 Greeters: Bev VanDeCasteele, Cecilia Raischel, Don Raischel 
  Nancy Rioux, Leona Marie, Sandy Carlsten 

7:00 am - Sunday, March 12, 2017 
 Reader 1: Susan Schwaegler Reader 2: Carlos Olvera 
 Eucharist:  Celebrant, Julie Appleman, Paul Hanson, Kay Lee 
   Connie Morris, Carlos Olvera, Mary Vrombaut 

 Servers: Andrew McKee, 2 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 Ushers:  Tom DeLille, Dan David, Dan Morris, Mike Starr 
   Jim Vrombaut, John Wilson 
 Greeters:  Mary DeLille, Elizabeth DeLille, Judy David 
   Marcia Starr, Judy DeGeeter 

9:00 am - Sunday, March 12 
 Reader 1: Ken Grenier Reader 2: Pat Nickel 
 Eucharist: Celebrant, Deb Collins, Steve Collins/Choir, Cusi Graf 
  Phil Graf, Amy Mack, Mary Schoeve 
 Music: Celebration Choir 

 Servers: Ethan Ware, Garrett Castens 
  Matthew or Jonathan Young 
 Ushers: John DeCock, Bob Johnson, Jim Earel 
  Gary Francque, Ken Nelson, John Noe, Asa Pool 
 Greeters: Connie Coene, Melissa Hoffman, Nicole Hoffman 
  Beth Lagomarcino, Georgia Slininger, Mary Bell 

11:00 am - Sunday, March 12 

 Deacon: Deacon Pat Murphy 
 Reader 1: Greg Schneider Reader 2: John Soliz 
 Eucharist: Celebrant, Deacon Pat, Tina Gonzalez, Judy Hourigan 
  Cathy Pilaszewski/Choir, David Rinden, Mark Wendel 
  Marlene Woitte 
 Music: Cantors/Accompanist 

 Servers: Avriel Mentado, Colin Parisot, Brendan Parisot 
 Ushers: Tom Courtney, Javier Hernandez, Refugio Nache  
  Jesse Martinez, Jim Stulir, Joe Terronez 
  Chris Vershaw 
 Greeters: Perrine West, Favi Nache, Mariah Nichols 
  Gabriel Nichols, Ron Hanson David Rinden 

(If your name is in bold you are assigned as Captain for that Mass. 
Thank you.) 

BABY BOTTLES  
Thanks to all who participated in the baby 
bottle collection.  The Crisis Pregnancy Center 
appreciates your help in fostering life.  I know 
it's easy to forget to bring your bottle back 
(This is my weakness, too.) but please return them soon.  
Babies are counting on you. Of the 200 bottles taken, 88 
have been returned. Thank you. 

The Catholic Order of Foresters Ct. 1691 
will hold their next meeting on March 6, 
2017 at 6:30 pm in the Wellman Room of 
Culemans Memorial Hall. Refreshments 
will be served following the meeting. 
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On March 8, the Altar and Rosary Society will have a short 

meeting at 12:30 in Culemans Hall BEFORE the Bakeless 
Bakesale mailing at 1:30 in the Lee Center. Please join us for 

some of Carol's famous March mint dessert! Volunteers 

from the A&R will meet in the Parish Center for a mailing 

on our famous "Bakeless Bake Sale".  Many hands make 

for a productive and merry afternoon. Your help is so 

appreciated as we could not do the Lord's work without 

it. 


